
Construction is ramping 
up on the hospital campus 
to progress Stage 2 of the 
Nepean Redevelopment.
Increased construction on campus means 
there will be some challenging times ahead due 
to the hospital’s close proximity to the site.

To minimise the impact, regular noise, dust and
vibration monitoring will occur to ensure construction
stays within the limits set by SafeWork NSW.

To help, there will also be a "reduced noise period"
between 12pm and 2pm from Monday to Friday.

Thank you for your support and patience as 
we progress this important hospital 
expansion and upgrade.

If you have any questions or concerns,  
contact our project team by scanning the 
QR code.
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